
NORTH WALPOLE VILLAGE DISTRICT 
Minutes of the Board of Commissioners 

      Patrick Kiniry Melissa Colburn Celeste Aumand 
Office Tel: 603-445-2453 

 
Date March 02, 2021 

 
Commissioners:    Patrick Kiniry, Melissa Colburn, Celeste Aumand 
 
Attendees: Bob McGuirk, Water; Bill Crawford, Fire 
Cheryl Mayberry 
 
Minutes of February 23, 2021 approved by Motion of Com Kiniry, seconded by Com 
Colburn with all three in favor. 
 
LIBRARY: 
Com. Kiniry noted that an estimate for installing four additional recepticales  on two 
existing receptacle outlets for $650.  He questioned if this was what the Village was 
expected to pay or if it was to be split in half?   He also would like to have a discussion was 
to exactly what the Library would like to do for additional renovations.  He noted that as 
the Owner of the Building, the Village Commissioners need to agree with any renovations 
prior to anything being done.  Ms. Mayberry advised that she would pass the 
Commissioners concerns on to the appropriate person(s). 
 
FIRE:   
Chief presented invoices totaling $ 199.48, plus February payroll of $ 1,581.21, which were 
approved by motion by Com Aumand, seconded by Com Colburn, with all three in favor. 
 
Chief advised that he made a purchase at NAPA and was advised that the account had 
been closed.   He requested permission to open a new account with NAPA with limited 
access.  Motion by Com Kiniry, seconded by Com Aumand for Chief Crawford to open an 
account with NAPA for Fire Department use. 
 
Chief advised that the Fire Department Association had purchased a utility trailer to be 
used for transporting the ORV if needed outside the Village area.  Com Kiniry asked who 
was paying for the registration and insurance.  Chief noted that the Association would pay 
for the registration but was donating the trailer to the Village, so it would be insured under 
the Village policy. 
 
Chief noted that the Association would like to build a trash bin to put rubbish in for pick 
up by DeCamp to prevent bags from being scattered around the area.  Com Kiniry 
suggested that he contact Patricia Whitcomb about getting some recycle bins like the Police 
department is using for recycling materials.  The Town would pick up the recycling items. 
 
Chief said the New Truck was being moved to New York for lettering and should be ready 
for viewing in a couple of weeks.  He will be going to check it out before it is delivered.  



Once received it will need to be outfitted with radios and other equipment. Should be in 
service by late summer. 
 
WATER: 
Bob noted that owner of 6 Willow Street had some questions, which the Secretary will 
address. 
Additional water tests need to be taken on Wednesday and a sample for TOC as requested 
by Weston & Sampson. 
Com Kiniry talked with Ethan of W&S and sent pictures of various panels from the TB. 
They would like to have a Zoom meeting on March 16 at 7:00 pm to review the Final 
Design which will be 60% completed. 
Bob checked the meter at State Line which read 245538 and will recheck in a week’s time. 
 
MISC: 
Com Kiniry noted that there will be a Zoom Meeting on March 11 between 10:00 am and 
12 PM on the Pre-construction and Bridge repairs of the Arch (Church Street) Bridge.  
Com Kiniry will attend.  Com Colburn noted that she would try and make it also. 
 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting by Com Aumand at 9:25 pm, seconded by Com Colburn, 
with all three in favor. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 9:25 PM. 
     ______________________________________ 
     Respectfully Submitted, 
     William H. Moses 
---------------------------------------- 
Patrick Kiniry, Chair 
 
----------------------------------------- 
Melissa Colburn 
 
----------------------------------------- 
Celeste Aumand. 
 
Note:  These are UNAPPROVED minutes.  Any Corrections will be found in the Minutes of 
the next Commissioner’s Meeting. 
 
The North Walpole Village District prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sexual orientation, 

religion, age, disability, and marital or family status. 

The North Walpole Village District is an equal opportunity employer. 
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